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Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
As a parent / carer of a year 6 student you will be eager to select the best possible 
secondary school for your child. Under normal circumstances we would hold an open 
evening and open morning which would enable you to come into school and look around at 
all the great things we offer here at Sir Thomas Boughey Academy. Due to the current 
guidelines, we are not able to do this, so we have arranged an alternative.  
 
We will be uploading videos from our Executive Head – Mr Henshaw, Associate Principal – 
Mrs Hingley, Vice Principal – Miss Wainwright, Assistant Principal – Mr Porter and House 
Leader – Mrs Holloway. Along with this there will be faculty information uploaded so you 
can see what subjects we have on offer and a little bit about each of them. Please keep a 
check on our school website and Facebook page as we will be adding new information each 
week.  
 
Our prospectus is now up-to-date and available to view on our website; 
http://www.stb.academy/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/STB-Prospectus-2020.pdf 
 
If you have any questions at all then please contact us on 
openeveningquestions@stb.academy 
 
When the time is right, we will look forward to offering tours of the school for you and your 
son / daughter. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs Holloway 
House Leader 
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